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Hope everyone had a wonderful time 
celebrating the Birth of Christ, our 
Savior! 
 
This will be a quick note to remind you 
that we will not be having a January 
meeting.  I look forward to 2024 and 
the exiting elections that we have com-
ing next year.  
 
I want to encourage each of you to con-
tinue the Conservative effort for the 
better of our own community, our state 
and our nation.  God Bless you in the 
coming year. 
 

Respectfully, 
Robyn L. Whitaker, 
President 


